ACCEPTANCE LETTER
Dear [name],
Congratulations on your admission to the George Washington University! For nearly 200 years, GW has proudly welcomed new Colonials, and we are excited for you to be part of this great tradition. As a member of the Class of 2017, you will join a dynamic student community in a place of endless opportunities. GW offers an unparalleled setting for the next chapter of your life.

The competition for admission was particularly rigorous this year, as our freshman class of 2,350 was carefully chosen from nearly 22,000 applicants. We were impressed by your academic achievements and believe strongly in your potential for continued success. You are a remarkable individual, and we are confident that you will make a lasting contribution to GW and to the world.

Our namesake envisioned a great university in the nation’s capital dedicated to preparing future leaders. GW students uphold his legacy of intelligence, integrity and creativity as they pursue academic excellence. The opportunity to spend your college years in a vibrant city surrounded by exceptional people provides the foundation for an extraordinary life.

The George Washington University family welcomes you, and I personally look forward to greeting you on campus.
Raise High the Buff and Blue,
Karen S. Felton
Director of Admissions
